
SALLIE ALCORN
Houston City Council Member

At-Large, Position 5

Telephone: (832) 393-3017  · 900 Bagby, First Floor · Houston, TX 77002 · atlarge5@houstontx.gov

March 28, 2025

The Honorable Lizzie Fletcher 
United States House of Representatives 
2004 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Re: FY26 Community Project Funding – Civic Core Campus Project Request

Dear Congresswoman Fletcher,

I am pleased to support the Civic Core Campus Project – a project designed to support Houston’s Gulfton 
community through the provision of a structured parking facility and resilience hub. The project will create a 
robust Civic Core Campus upon the site which currently houses the City of Houston Southwest Multiservice 
Center. The funding components within this request will support emergency operations uses of the facili-
ty and the distribution of supplies during all hazard events. Further, the facility will support WIC, public 
health, and other related operations at the Multi-Service Center.

I appreciate the FY25 Community Project Funding allocated towards this project and your support in FY25. I 
hope you can continue to support this project.

Sincerely,

Sallie Alcorn


